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IName the Newsletter 

Thanks to everyone who submitted names for our Name the Newsletter contest! 
And the winner is ... 

Michelle Wray, Admissions 
for submitting the name "Campus Connections" 

Congratulations Michelle!! 

I Announcements 

Karen Chinetti, Career Development Center, extends her gratitude and thanks to the many 
friends and colleagues at NKU who shared thoughts, prayers, cards, flowers and support at the 
loss of her mother Margie Collins. The entire family was uplifted by the outpouring of 
sympathy and understanding from the university. 

Congratulations to Steve Moon, Steely Library who has a new nephew. Adam Scott Moon was 
born on January 23, 2002 to Maleah & David Moon and weighed 5 lbs 9 oz. 

Don't forget. .. Sta:ff Congress Monthly Meeting Minutes are available on the Staff Congress 
website: http://access.nku.edu/congress. 

The Staff Congress Award & the A D. Albright Scholarship applications and eligibility 
requirements are now available on the Staff Congress website: http://access.nku.edu/congress. 
Deadline for applications is April 1, 2002. 

!Treasure Hunt 

For residential and commercial remodeling and repair, additions, offices, kitchens, family 
rooms, decks, laminate work, and more call Dave Schwierjohann at (859) 462-0678. Free 
estimates and fully insured 

For sale: 2 Brass End Table Lamps, new shades $20 each; Farberware Indoor Grille $20. 
781-2562 

For sale: 3 bedroom ranch-style Condo for sale in Taylor Mill, $110,500, one owner, walkout 
level with large patio and yard, security doors, pool and clubhouse, eat-in kitchen, laundry 
room, 3 bedrooms, 2 full baths, with garden bath in Master Suite, hardwood entry, close to 
major roads, shopping, and day care. Call (859) 261-1582 for more information. 

For sale: Queen size Craftmatic Adjustable Bed I with frame, springs, mattress, and control 
for settings of positions and vibration. I am including a brass headboard $1500.00. Call Judy 
at X-5416. 
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CALENDAR OF EvENTS 

February 22 12 - 12:50 pm- Faculty 
Brass Quintet Concert 
Greaves Concert Hall 

February 23 An Evening of Song & 
Dance- 8 pm 

February 24 An Evening of Song & 
Dance- 3 pm 
(Call NKU Box Office at 
572-5464 for more info) 

March 4-5 Used Book Sale 9am - 3pm 
Landrum 4th Floor 

March 6 Board of Regents Meeting 
1 pm- UC Ballroom 

Marcil 11-15 Spring Break! 

March 15 Flexible Spending Account 
Deadline 

March 18-22 Clean Your Closet Week 

March 24 Heart Mini-Marathon 
(call Sue Roth 572-5684) 

W E'RE ON THE WEB! 
http ://access. nku .ed u/congress 
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NKU's Staff Congress 

is sponsoring 

"National 
Clean Your Closet 

Week" 
March 18 .. 22, 2002 

"Dress for Success" is a non-profit organization that helps low-income women 
make tailored transitions into the workforce by providing them with interview 
appropriate suits. All donations for men will be given to Interfaith Hospitality. 

Please use the following guidelines when making a donation: 

• Bring all donations to Business Operations, AC 616, during the week of 
March 18-22, during the hours of 8:15a.m. - 4:30p.m. 

• ONLY donate clothing that you would feel comfortable wearing on an 
interview yourself. 

• Women: skirt and pant suits, blouses, scarves, handbags, unused 
pantyhose (packaged), jackets, blazers, professional shoes. (NOTE: 
THERE IS A GREAT NEED FOR PLUS SIZE CLOTHING SIZES 16W 
AND UP) 

• Men: complete suit, suit pants or suit ooat separates, blazer, tie, docker 
slacks, dress shirts, dress shoes. 

• All clothing should be clean and on hangers. NO BAGS OF CLOTHING 
WILL BE ACCEPTED. 

• Tax deductible receipts will be available for your convenience to 
complete yourself. 

Please visit the "Dress for Success" website for more information 
about this organization at: www.dressforsuccess.org. 

If you have any questions, please contact linda Parks, 
Business Operations at 572-5575. 

February 2002 

Retirees: 
Congratulations and 
thanks for your many 

years of service! 

(No Retirees for February) 
Watches for Sale! 

NKU Benevolent Association 
is selling NKU watches 

for $20 each! Call 572-5197 

The Staff Congress was organized to create a stronger bond within the staff and to solicit and express the opinions, 
suggestions, and recommendations of the staff on all matters of interest to the University community. 

Your opinion matters!! Call or e-mail us with any questions or comments! 
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